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Sandy Beach Yacht Club, 1851 Winter Road/P.O. Box 513, Grand Island, NY 14072   716-773-7716 

www.sandybeachyachtclub.com information@sandybeachyachtclub.com 

 
Welcome to the Bridgeview Tavern’s first newsletter! 
  

We had a great time at the Commodore reception, and I am starting to get a hang of what running the BAR means.  Very 
excited for the Valentine’s Party.  Thank you to Frank and Tracy for taking on the additional responsibility along with the duties of 
the Fleet Captain.  I encourage members new and old to consider assisting and planning parties in the future. We are all in this 
together!!!!  Dorothy and I are exploring specialty cocktails for the event.  The TGIF board is up so please sign up for a TGIF.  We 
have been thinking about opening the Bar up on select Fridays for a Happy Hour in the off season, more to follow on that.  Bob 
Ornat is getting a plan together to offer select draft beers. We are also in the process of acquiring some specialty Bourbons at 
special price points.  Jonathon Krotz is negotiating with the Tinderbox cigar shop to obtain a consignment cigar humidor (at no 
cost to the club), so we may offer cigars throughout the season. If anyone has any ideas to improve operations or add parties, 
please let me know.     
  
See you at the Bridgeview, 
Jose 

 

Dear Members, 
 
Slip applications are coming in slowly.  Depending on when you are reading this, the deadline to submit your Slip Application has 
already passed.  You can still submit your application after the first, but a reminder that a $30.00 late fee applies, and potentially 
being placed on a waiting list. 
 
Other news and Notes 
 
1. Boat assignments will be made by March 1, based on the applications submitted 
2. Slip holders meeting will be held on Saturday, March 24 - more details in the next Ditty Bag 
3. GT Marine Construction LLC is lined up to dredge this season 
4. If you have questions or concerns, contact me directly at 228-5594. 
 
If you are looking for some good reading and need a refresher on standard operating procedures, feel free to review portions of 
both the SBYC HANDBOOK and the Constitution that relate to SLIPS.  Both of these documents are listed in the members 
section of the SBYC website.  If you need the user name and password to get in, please contact webmaster P/C Bob Zielinski. 
 
Warm Regards, 
Frank Spagnolo, Fleet Captain 
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In order to best determine a head count, please complete the 50 second survey by using this link below. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe-hjsDTmvzjWP3tWylFAoFTzzMzZikn2oAdbL9nYEijQFKJA/viewform 
 
I ask that you also complete the survey if you ARE UNABLE to attend.  I am curious to know what your thoughts are on some of 
the questions. 
 
Thanks 
Frank Spagnolo - Fleet Captain 

 
 

 

Hello all! With the start of the New Year and "Club" parties kicking off, I'd like to inform all Party Chairpersons that our New 
Women's Organization Kitchen Chairpersons are Linda Isenhart and Barbara MacKendrick. The Women's Organization does stock 
and maintain some kitchen items. If you are chairing any parties and are looking for certain items, please contact these 
Chairwomen. 
 
2018 Women's Organization Board of Directors: 
 
President - Nancy Krotz 
Vice President - Mickey Agnello 
Treasurer - Margot Smith 
Recording Secretary - Leslie Vathy 
Corresponding Secretary - Toni Sargent 
Membership - Wendy Brown 
House - Linda Isenhart & Barbara MacKendrick 
Publicity - Renee Taggart 
Entertainment - Kathy Podgorny 
Past President - Claudia O'Neil 
Board Member - Debbie Walsh  
 
The Women's Organization meets the 2nd Thursday of the month. February's meeting will be a dinner at Ellden's, River Oaks, 
Grand Island. Please contact Wendy Brown for a reservation. 
 
Thank you! 
Women's Organization President 
Nancy Krotz 
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Paul & Candace Hoolihan- 1 
Tomas & Sharon Hauser- 2 

Jack & Marge Sheehan- 11 
Tom & Tena Maguire- 23 

Bob & Sandra Bemisderfer- 27 

Joseph Mash- 3 
Dorothy Kristich- 6 
Ivy Sundholm- 6 
Bethany Hare- 8 

Robert Moreland- 11 
David Duchscherer- 12 

Larry Neutz- 16 
Steve Vathy- 16 

Wendy Brown- 17 
Debra Walsh- 17 
Fran Isaacs- 22 

John (Jack) Heine- 25 
Ron Bastian- 28 
Dan Brown- 29 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Gail Brady- 5 
Candace Hoolihan- 6 
Kathleen Rozicki- 7 
Charlie Kristich- 10 
Sharon Murphy- 13 
Nancy Varco- 18 

Adam Matuszewski- 18 
Sandra Bemisderfer- 21 

Patrcia Dunlop- 21 
Michael Krotz- 24 
Ana Nizialek- 24 

Wayne Dubrawsky- 31 
Louis Fabiano- 31 
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The deadline for submissions for the March Ditty Bag is Thursday, February 22. 
Please submit your Ditty Bag entries/requests via email to Nick Hare at 

nicholashare58@gmail.com 

mailto:nicholashare58@gmail.com

